
Spring Staff Festivities Planning 

Dear Team, 

I hope this message finds you well. As we welcome the beautiful season of spring, I am excited 

to propose planning some festive activities to celebrate our hard work and foster team spirit. 

Proposed Activities 

• Outdoor Picnic at Central Park 

• Team Building Games 

• Spring Potluck Lunch 

• Annual Scavenger Hunt 

Event Date 

Please save the date for Saturday, April 15, 2023. We would love to have everyone participate in 

making this day memorable. 

Feedback Needed 

Please reply with your ideas and any additional activities you would like to see. Let's make this 

spring celebration a wonderful experience for all! 

Looking forward to your responses. 

Best regards, 

Your Name 

Your Position 


